SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWSLETTER

AUTUMN Term One - Fund Raising

Our school council work this half-term has been linked to the fund raising which took place
over the summer term. The previous Year 6 class raised several hundred pounds during their
enterprise event and students in our current year 6 class raised money outside of school which
they have kindly donated to our school funds.

It has been decided that the money raised will be spent on outdoor equipment as this is what
the pupils in our school have requested.

As a School Council, we visited each class in the school to ask for their input on what
equipment they would like. After speaking to all pupils in Y1 - Y6, it has been decided that as a
school, they would like the following playground equipment:

Skipping ropes, bats and balls, a swing ball, giant Jenga, outdoor musical equipment,
chalkboards, stilts, hula hoops, footballs, football nets, velcro bat and ball sets and frisbees.

We then went on to calculate the cost of this equipment and we are thrilled to announce that
we have generated enough money to buy all of the requested items!

We plan to buy multiple items so that each key stage can be given a fair share of the
equipment which will be stored in the storage boxes on each of the school playgrounds.

We look forward to giving you an update on how the new equipment is received — we will
create a blog on our website to show you some of the equipment in action.

Yours Faithfully

Y6 School Council Team 2023 - 2024
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